SUMMERVILLE CLASS ACTION SETTLEMENT
501 Riverchase Parkway East, Ste. 100
Hoover, AL 35244
(855) 711-2079

www.summervilleclasssettlement.com

July 31, 2025

If you are receiving this letter you have signed up for the partial class action settlement remedy in
this matter and have selected the water bottle option.

We estimate the value of this relief per claimant household to be less than $600 in any year, so you will
NOT receive a Form 1099. However, the relief may be taxable, and we suggest you discuss with your tax
consultant.

The benefit provided today is 5-gallon water bottles sourced from a spring in Blue Ridge, GA. This spring
is owned, operated, and maintained by Fontis Water Inc of Marietta, GA. The purpose of this benefit is to
provide the users of the city of Summerville with a temporary source of clean drinking water.

The duration of this benefit is 12 months. The first month you will receive four 5-gallon water bottles,
and a water bottle stand to dispense the water. The remaining 11 months you will receive three 5-gallon
water bottles per month. Each month Fontis will only replace empty bottles set out for collection. If you
do not set out your empty bottles at the end of the month you will not receive new full bottles.

The water bottle stand may be plugged into a functioning wall outlet to dispense hot and cold water.
However, the stand will also work without electricity to dispense the water. The hot and cold functionality
will not be enabled without electricity.

It is recommended that you do not store full water bottles in direct sunlight. Additionally, do not store the
water bottles in areas next to expensive or delicate items in case of a leak in the water bottles.
Additionally, do not set water bottles on delicate flooring or rugs. Please check your full water bottles
periodically to ensure they are not leaking. Neither Fontis Water Incorporated nor the Summerville Class
Action Settlement will be held responsible for damages resulting from a leaking water bottle.

If you wish to change your benefit to the water filter option, please call the Summerville Class Action
Settlement number provided below.

If you have any questions or concerns, you can visit our website at
www. summervilleclasssettlement.com or call us at (855) 711-2079.

Thank you,

&

Ed Gentle
Settlement Administrator


http://www.summervilleclasssettlement.com/

